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Welcome to the first Salix Programme newsletter. We will be providing 
updates on progress across numerous project sites in Leicester. 

Salix Programme Sites

The Salix programme is designed to carry out carbon reduction schemes in
maintained schools and other council-owned buildings. There are 93 different
project sites across Leicester, as shown in the map below, with purple coloured
pins indicating schools, and red coloured pins indicating council-owned buildings.
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We appreciate that things might have seemed quiet since our launch webinars in
March, however we are currently conducting independent whole site surveys at
each of the 93 sites in the programme. These are being carried out by Briars,
Perfect Circle and Pulse. These will be completed by the end of June 2021. Once
surveys are complete, we will be in touch to confirm suitable technologies for your
building.



Site Surveys

The surveys carried out will enable detailed designs for the energy efficiency
measures such as:

• LED lighting

• Air source heat pumps (ASHP)

• Photovoltaic panels (PV)

• Roof repairs

• Insulation works

• Ventilation works

• Building energy management systems (BEMS)

• Fenestration (window) works

Whilst a variety of energy efficiency measures will be surveyed, not all will be
applicable to each premises. Some projects may only comprise of limited works.

Works Carried Out

During the half term break last week, works took place at two schools in the city.
Work was carried out to replace existing lighting at Barley Croft Primary School and
Marriott Primary School with energy efficient LED lighting.

“We are really pleased with the 
lighting - we were impressed with 

the works and the staff onsite were 
great too”. 

- Marriott Primary School 
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Contact Us

Each site has a dedicated project manager (Alan Evans or John Squires), however 
if you have a general question or need to get in touch with the Salix Project Team 

email us at Salix.Project.Team@leicester.gov.uk
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